CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

May 9, 2009

Present:  Gene Reynolds, Sandra Peterson, Drew Ziegler, Carol Conklin, Bill Conklin, Hazel Hinton, and Ann Bailey.

The meeting was called to order by President Gene Reynolds.  The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the ballot (attached) we were asking the membership to vote on regarding policy changes  It was decided we would pass it out, read over it with the membership, ask them to vote, and then the ballots would be turned  in and counted.  Only current member’s votes will be counted.

The meeting was adjourned.

Ann Bailey, Secretary

